
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
DATE:  December 9, 2020 
 
TO:  All Sheriff's Office Personnel 
 
FROM: Richard T. Lucia, Undersheriff 
 
SUBJECT: DEATH OF RETIRED DEPUTY SHERIFF WILLIAM "BILL" LYLES 
 
It is with great sadness that I report the death of retired Deputy Sheriff William "Bill" Lyles.   
Bill passed away on December 8, 2020.  He was 87-years-old and surrounded by his family in 
Missouri. 
 
Deputy William "Bill" Lyles began his career with the Alameda County Sheriff's Office on 
January 1, 1960, and retired on March 26, 1989.  During his 29-year career, Bill was assigned  
to Santa Rita Jail, Central Identification Bureau, Regional Training Center, Range Master and 
Work Furlough.  He also worked many volunteer assignments as well as being a constant 
presence at the Alameda County Fair. 
 
Deputy William "Bill" Lyles was a valued member of our Agency.  His work ethic and great 
attitude made him very special to those fortunate enough to have worked with him.  He will be 
greatly missed! 
 
RTL:CCN:cqv 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
DISTRIBUTION "C" 

PLEASE POST FOR THE ATTENTION OF ALL PERSONNEL 


